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This year’s District 21 North American Pairs (NAP) final has moved 
online to Bridge Base Online (BBO).  Flight A (Open) will take place 
November 13-14 with 50% moving on to day two.  Flight B <2500mp 
will be on November 20th and Flight C <500mp Non-Life Masters will 
be on November 21st.  Each day will be a two-round event. 

Due to continued Covid-19 concerns, more than half of the twenty-one 
units within our district were unable to schedule in person Unit 
Qualifiers. So the district board voted to allow all players who 
qualified at the club level to move on to the District Final!  The top three 
pairs in Flight A and the top four pairs in Flights B and C will qualify to 
represent District 21 at the National Finals scheduled for the Reno 
NABC in March 2022! 

Pre-registration is required one week before each event.  Not sure if you qualified?  For the list of 
qualifiers and full details, please read the attached Schedule and Conditions of Contest: 

https://d21acbl.org/nap_2021-2022/ 

New to NAPs?   Find out more by reading Anne Hollingworth’s column “Dear Buddy”! 

https://d21acbl.org/nap_2021-2022/

